
 

 

 

Welcome to Worship 
03.16.2025 Sunday 9:30 A.M.  

 Welcome to the Lord’s Day worship service at EFCW. We are glad you are here  
and pray you are encouraged to worship through singing, studying Scripture, and fellowship.  
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                   Bible Study: 11:00 AM (Book of Deuteronomy)  
                     We warmly invite you to join. 
 ANNOUCEMENTS:           ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

    
1. The church board discussed and decided in a special meeting on February 21 and in the 

monthly meeting on March 9 to call Brother Byron Chung and Pastor Nick Lee to form a 
pastoral team for the English Ministry, to lead the development of the English Ministry. 
Starting from April, Brother Chung will serve as the pastor of the English Ministry(part-
time), and Pastor Lee will serve as the assistant pastor of the English Ministry(part-time), 
to collaborate in the ministry. 
In the past two months of prayers, meetings, and individual communications, the 
church board, the pastoral search committee, and Pastor Yang have been seeking God's 
will and the affirmation of the Holy Spirit with Brother Chung and Pastor Lee. We 
are affirmed that these two brothers love the Lord and the brothers and sisters, and are 
willing to respond to the call from the church. We believe this decision is an important 
milestone in the church's development. We invite brothers and sisters to pray for these 
two brothers and support their ministry so that God’s Name is glorified. 
The church will hold a Chinese-English joint worship service at 10:30 AM on March 30, 
which will be the inauguration ceremony of the English pastoral team. Lunch will be served 
on that day. Brothers and sisters are invited to participate and share in the love feast. 

2. The 2025 Church Retreat will take place from June 6 to 8 at the campus of California 
Baptist University in Riverside.  Retreat Registration Fee: $160, which includes five 
meals and two nights of accommodation from the evening of the 6th to noon on the 8th. 
Registration opens next Sunday, March 23rd, and closes on April 20th. Please sign up with 
Angela Yang. We warmly encourage everyone to join us! Please keep the English speaker 
for the retreat in your prayers. 

3. The church will present the Gospel skit "A Letter to My Son" on Easter Sunday, April 
20th. We encourage you to invite your family and friends to join the worship service and 
please remember this evangelistic event in your prayers. 

4. The church is hosting a fun pottery workshop for both kids and adults on Saturday, April 
19th, from 9:00 AM to 12:00PM.  To sign up, simply click the link below: 
https://forms.gle/QNDx3/TPbnuRn3DP88 
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Worship Songs: 1. You are Holy (Prince of Peace) 2. Hymn of Heaven 3. Hail to the King 
Response Song: With All I Am 

             “Take Root Downward and Bear Fruit Upward” Isaiah 37:31 
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“What it means to be merciful and have a clean heart” – Pastor Nick Lee 
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TWO SIMPLE  
WAYS TO GIVE:  

Generosity Box  
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